
NEXT STEPS

BENEFITS

PROPOSAL

NEED

Complete strategic business case.

The project is expected to cater for growing demand for school capacity, reducing the need for students to travel further 
to attend their local public school.

The proposal is investigating additional secondary schooling capacity on a number of pre-identified sites.

The northern region of the Gold Coast is one of the fastest growing areas in Australia. Located on the suburban fringe 
in South East Queensland, this is an area with significant new housing opportunities for families of school-age children. 
This is placing pressure on local schools, driving demand for local educational facilities.

*An estimate will be provided once the proposal has been developed further.

RESPONSIBLE 
AGENCY

Department 
of Education 
and Training

PROPOSAL STAGE  
OF DEVELOPMENT

Strategic business 
case underway

PLANNED STAGE 
END DATE

Q4 2017

ESTIMATED COST 
OF DELIVERY

To be determined*

BUILDING 
QUEENSLAND'S ROLE

Assisting with strategic 
business case

For the period 3 June—2 December 2017

ADDITIONAL SECONDARY SCHOOLING CAPACITY 
IN NORTHERN GOLD COAST
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